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From: Pat Marriot
To: Public Comment
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM 9 OCTOBER 11, 2022
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 1:11:11 PM

Council Members,

Sorry for the late comment, but I just noticed this.

The Resolution says:  “Reporting Requirements:  a. An annual report must be submitted by July 30
for the prior fiscal year from the organization.”

The annual reports I receive in the mail do not have the level of financial detail provided in a
Form 990.   In fact, few organizations are still sending print reports.

I’d like to suggest that the application require a link to the group’s Form 990 so we have the
financial information required to determine whether the organization is fiscally sound/well-
managed and what funding it already receives from grants, other donation, fees.

I’d also like to see criteria the city manager will use to select candidates for contributions. I
trust him to make good decisions, but residents are interested in knowing how he decides.

Thanks,

            Pat Marriott
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